
January 18thf 1926.1

Alistair Fraser, Esq.,
Legal Department,
Canadian national Railways, 
Montreal.

My dear Alistairi-
Enclosed herewith find oopy 

of a letter received from a Mr. Crandall now 
living in Clarion, CDowa. I do not remember him, 
but I am wi ling to believe that all he says in 
his letter is quite true.

As to his ability as an officer 
of a Railway Company some investigation would have 
to be made, but I hope that the Canadian national 
may be able to bring back to this country one who 
is so desirous of bringing his family up British 
subj ects .

Yours faithfully.


